

Salish Kootenai College

P.O. Box 70 Pablo, MT 59855 Ph. (406) 275-4800 Fax (406) 275-4801



July 5, 2006

Steve Andringa Education Committee Intertribal Timber Council

Dear Mr. Andringa:

This letter is to confirm the scholarship offer made by Adrian Leighton at the ITC symposium this June. In order to further honor and assist recipients of the Truman Picard Scholarship, Salish Kootenai College will provide an additional scholarship by waiving all tuition fees unmet by other financial assistance sources for recipients attending SKC during the academic year immediately following receipt of their scholarship. This financial aid will be above and beyond scholarship funds granted them by ITC.

This offer to students will take effect starting with 2007 Truman Picard Scholarship recipients and will continue until further notice. If you have any further questions, please contact Adrian at 406 275 4948, and he will help you work out any further details.

Sincerely,

Dr. Joe McDonald

President

Salish Kootenai College